
                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
11/8/2024 

 
Certificate According to KTA 1401 Standard 

 
 

To our customers, 

The KTA certificate currently available in our download area has expired.  

Nonetheless, we would like to assure you that U.I. Lapp GmbH remains certified in 
compliance with "KTA 1401" standard. We have received written confirmation from the 
certifier verifying this; however, the final, updated certificate is not yet available to us in the 
usual format. 

As soon as we receive the new certificate, valid until 20.06.2026, it will be accessible in our 
download area as usual.  

In the meantime, please consider this communication as a preliminary confirmation of 
certification.  

For additional documentation, we have attached the expired certificate to this letter. 

 

 
Thank you for your understanding and patience. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Jochen Boeger 

Head of Quality EMEA  



                                                                                      

 

 


